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CALIFORNIA STUDENT AID COMMISSION 
STUDENT IMPACT COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

Date: 

Location: 

December 5, 2019 

Commission's Boardroom, 11040 White Rock Road, Rancho Cordova, 

CA 

 

COMMISSIONER 

PRESENT: 

David Valladolid, Vice Chair 

Junita Doplemore 

Debra Maxie 

Wm. Gregory Sawyer 

Caroline Siegel-Singh 

Catalina Cifuentes, Ex. Officio 

  

COMMISSIONER 

ABSENT: 

Maria Manjarrez, Chair 

 

1. Call to Order and Roll Call 

Vice Committee Chair David Valladolid called the Student Impact Committee meeting to 

order at 2:13 p.m.  

Roll call was taken and a quorum was recognized.  

2. Public comment on items not on the agenda 

There was no public comment. 

3. Approval of Minutes of September 12, 2019 (Action) 

Commissioner Doplemore requested correction to the meeting minutes regarding 

outreach events that she attended.   

Moved By Doplemore 
Seconded By Maxie 
Carried (5 to 0) 
 
The Committee APPROVED the minutes of September 12, 2019 Student Impact 
meeting as corrected by Commissioner Doplemore. 
 
In Favor: (5): Valladolid, Doplemore, Maxie, Sawyer, and Siegel-Singh 
Absent: (1): Manjarrez 
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5. (Item 11) Update on Competitive Cal Grant Program (Information) 

Catalina Mistler, Deputy Director of the Program Administration and Services Division, 

Alessandra Morrison, Assistant Deputy Director of Institution and Support Services, and 

Lisa Wright, Manager of Institution and Support Services, were invited to present on the 

Competitive Cal Grant Program. 

Ms. Mistler provided a background overview of the Competitive Cal Grant Program and 

the eligibility requirements that students must meet to compete for a Competitive Cal 

Grant award.  

Ms. Morrison explained the difference in numbers between financially eligible applicants 

and limited awards offered.  She also highlighted the paid rate for the current and prior 

years.   

Ms. Morrison proceeded to the new eligibility for CADAA applicants to participate in the 

Competitive Cal Grant program. 

There was no public comment.  

Ms. Wright explained the steps that Commission staff are taking to process CADAA 

applicants for Competitive Cal Grant award consideration. 

6. New business to be considered at future meetings (Information/Action) 

Executive Director would ask to have new report on paid rates and strategies to connect 

with campuses to reach unpaid students.    

Commissioner Siegel-Singh asked if the Student Impact Committee will be taking the 

agenda item on Cal-SOAP Inland Empire RFA at the next Commission meeting.  Ms. 

Mistler confirmed that the item will be discussed in this committee.  

7. Adjournment 

The Student Impact Committee meeting was adjourned at 2:40 p.m. 

 

 

_________________________ 

MARIA MANJARREZ 
COMMITTEE CHAIR 

 


